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Payne, Nancy

From: Johnson-Martin, Janice
Sent; Wednesday, May 14, 2008 7:41 AM

To: Payne, Nancy
Subject: FW:
Nancy,

Will you enter these items in legistar.

Thanks

Godurae

From: McCarthy, Terry

Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2008 9:18 PM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice; DeHahn, Ray
Subject:

Members of the Traffic and Parking Commission,

I am writing on behalf of the neighbors regarding 2 traffic situations:

Traffic on Osborne on the east side of the hospital is consistently running well above the speed limit.
There is also a large volume of traffic, often unfamiliar with the corner, going in and out of the hospital.
Some form of traffic control in this area may be in order.

In both these cases, I have gone out to observe the situation and can attest that the neighborhood
concerns seem valid. I would appreciate your looking in to these situations.

Respectfully,

Terry McCarthy
9th District Alderman

05/14/2008



